
REVISION NOTICE #1 - April 8, 2025

TIMBER SALE PROSPECTUS #7560

DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES

STATE OF MICHIGAN

SCHEDULED SALE DATE AND TIME: 9:00 a.m. (local time) on Thursday, April 24, 2025

LOCATION: PIGEON RIVER COUNTRY MGMT UNIT, PO Box 456, 9966 Twin Lakes Road, Vanderbilt, 

This prospectus has been modified with the following changes.

 

Count to 4 Mix (53-030-24) has been withdrawn from this prospectus.

Lobster Bisque (53-031-24) has been withdrawn from this prospectus.

 

The 2 timber sales listed above have been withdrawn from this prospectus due to the 2025 Northern 

Michigan Ice Storm and will be re-offered at a future date.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused.  If you need assistance, please contact Mark 

Monroe at 989-983-4101.
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